

The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools

Glebeland Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Issue 15 Friday 5th March 2021

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT

Welcome

We are so excited about all our pupils being back at school next week. The first week will be focussed on welcoming everyone back, reconnecting with our peers and wellbeing. There will still be learning taking place with well planned approaches for coming back to school.

Our teams have been working hard to ensure that the return to school is positive for all pupils including those who have been in school and are adjusting to larger classes again.

We have decided that we will plan for World Book Day in the Summer Term - please look out for the date to be added to our newsletter. Mr Huxtable is organising a Science Week - he has added some information below.

I hope that you are looking forward to next week as much as we are! Best wishes,

Mrs Scott

SCIENCE WEEK

Today marks the start of British Science Week. Under normal circumstances we would be joining in with celebration of the Sciences but this year we will be postponing our Science week until the 22nd of March.

The theme for this year is 'innovating for the future'. An exciting theme for children to be engaged in and something that we feel passionate about as a partnership. Many of the children at Borders Primaries have shown an interest in their environmental future so this is a fantastic opportunity to build on that passion. We like to use STEM subjects (Science Technology Engineering and Maths) to nurture and improve transferable skills. Finally, as part of our exciting Science week, we will be having a virtual visitor.

We are lucky enough to have the opportunity to hear from a Fisheries Scientist from CEFAS, world-leading experts in marine and freshwater science. They will be speaking to us on the topic of innovating for the future as well as answering questions from some of our pupils. Some of your children may recognise their research vessel: Endeavour. If you would like to know more about CEFAS you can visit their website: https://www.cefas.co.uk/about-us/what-does-cefas-do/. I hope you are excited about the upcoming weeks as I am, I can't wait to see our budding Scientists contributions from the classroom!

Best Wishes

Mr Huxtable